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Precautionary measures for The Annual General Meeting 

to be held on 8 Dec 2020 

In light of the on-going COVID-19, the following precautionary measures are put in place to manage health risk for the upcoming AGM scheduled for Tuesday, 8 Dec at 19:00 at the Headquarters. 
1.
Check body temperature upon entering HQ; 

2. 
Sanitize your hands using sanitizing fluid provided upon entering HQ;

3.         Wear a face mask at all time;

4.         No food & drinks inside;

5.         Follow seating arrangement as directed; and

6.         Record visit to HQ on "Leave Home Safe" (安心出行）on voluntary basis.
Please refer to the Corps’ website for further updates. Stay healthy!
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